5.10 (u)

Pilon, Janet

Subject: Let's Remember Adam Stop Arm Cameras on All School Buses

From: carri stonehouse < >

Sent: February 5, 2019 9:27 PM

To: Office of the Mayor <mayor@hamilton.ca>; clerk@hamilton.ca; doug.ford@pc.ola.org; minister.mto@ontario.ca
Cc: letsrememberadam@gmail.com

Subject: Let’s Remember Adam Stop Arm Cameras on All School Buses

Hi there
We need to have stop arm cameras. Everyone is in a rush in the morning and this would be able to ticket people for not

stopping. You have how many red light cameras in Hamilton....why cant you do this?

Losing one childs life is one too many. My son is only 2 years old and one day will ride the bus. Do | need to fear that he
wont make it to the front door one day?. | really hope not.

Let's do this for Adam. Let's do this for all the children out there.

Thanks Carri

Sent from my Samsung Galaxy smartphone.




